
Minutes of LRPC 12/27/16

Attendance; Ken Davis, Bev Harris, Kevin LaFreniere, Mark Goodwin, River Payne, Faith 
Plummer

Meeting began at 6:30 with River stating that the Selectmen had been invited to tonights 
meeting. Neither Mike nor Roger was in attendance however. 
Mark stated that he feels we should continue on with the clerical information for the 
comprehensive plan. The group agreed. 
River presented the group with a write up about cemeteries by Mike Seeley and a write up of 
historic and cultural resources provided by the historical society. Faith agreed to edit the 
cemeteries information and try to find information regarding the meaning of the term “POWER” 
when referenced by the historical society. 
Next meeting is planned for January 10th at 6:30 with Ken being absent. With no chair person of 
the LRPC and with the vice chair absent, it is imperative to have a quorum present. 
Plan for next meeting is to discuss Goals Policies and Strategies which River will email. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00
minutes submitted by Faith Plummer


